
Dr Naureen Bhatti open letter to the RCGP

Londonwide LMCs Board member, Dr Naureen Bhatti, has written an open letter to the RCGP regarding the need for appropriate representation of

black and minority ethnic GPs at all levels of the RCGP, but particularly in higher leadership roles and on Council and at Board level. If you are a GP

and agree, the letter remains open for signatures until close of play on Sunday 5 July.

Click here to sign the letter.

 


